Year 2 write up – 3/2/25 – 13/2/25
The children have had a jam packed, final fortnight in Montessori this term. We completed our ‘Chinese New Year’ topic, by participating in some more snake activities, such as; recreating a colourful template on a snake template. 
The children have also been learning about Valentine’s Day, creating special Valentine’s craft to share with people who are special to them. 
We have done lots of cooking this fortnight too, mixing ingredients together using the hand whisk, weighing our ingredients with the scales and chopping up fruits and vegetables carefully on the chopping board. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Finally, we have been continuing to participate in our daily ‘Smart Start’ activities. The children have really enjoyed the active starts to our morning and they have tried out various movement combinations as part of these sessions. The children have become noticeably more independent with taking off/ putting on their own socks and shoes too. 

